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ATF does not effectively regulate, train, or inspect federally licensed firearm dealers. 

One consequence is that too many guns sold by dealers in Oregon end up being 

used to commit crimes or to commit suicide. Sometimes it’s a straw purchase; 

sometimes it’s a burglary of a poorly protected store; sometimes it’s a rushed 

purchase by an emotionally distraught buyer.   

 

I support HB 3076. I could also accept amendments that allow DOJ to impose the 

strictest regulations and inspection schedules on known problem dealers first but 

require training for all dealers.  

 


